DARREN HAMEL
October 13, 2016

This Letter of Commendation is issued to Darren Hamel for heroic
actions. On October 12, Darren Hamel saw a kindergarten student
choking on a sucker while going home on the school bus. Darren
acted quickly and helped dislodge the sucker and stayed beside the
student to make sure he was going to be alright. The driver of the
bus contacted CCHS Principal Jon Hall about this event and
encouraged recognition of Darren’s quick thinking and response to
assist this student in a dangerous medical emergency. This action
reflected Darren’s compassion, concern, and leadership and serves
as a great example for younger students.



